
 

 

Tonight; Back at the Dunn Lewis Centre 6:15pm for 6:30pm 
Guest Speaker TBA 

 

Future Programs:    
26 Jan; TBA 
 
Peace and Conflict Prevention/Resolution 
Month 
 

2 Feb; TBA 
 

9 Feb; TBA 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Working With Children Check’, 10 members have no WWCC or have an expired one! 
Please renew yours and let Issa know your expiry date.  If you need help, ask Issa. 

 

 
 

Club’s activities Dec 2020 and Jan 2021 
 

Sunday 13 Dec 2020 Rotary Community BBQ, Rotary Park 
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 January is Rotary’s Vocational Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
23 Jan  Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 

Helpers are needed. 
19-21 Mar 

2021  District Conference, Bathurst 
Convention Centre 

Birthdays:  
22 Jan; Claire Davies,  

25 Jan; Steve Nicholas. 
Anniversaries: None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed 
Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  
by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if 
you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


  

  
 

15 Dec 2020, Christmas Dinner 

  
 

5th January 2021, members met at the Dunn Lewis Centre, due to the weather, instead of 
the Rotary Park for the Prawns and Pizza night. 
Thank you to Dom Fondacaro and Tony Fondacaro for organising the food. 
Thank you, Wayne Fry for organising the change of venue. 
And finally, thanks to Gayle Dunn and her staff for hosting the members and guests at a short 
notice. 
 

12 January 2021; the annual Genelle and Tim Gregory’s January dinner has been postponed 
due to the Corona Virus traces been found in Ulladulla’s sewerage, as advised by NSW Health. 
 As of 14 Jan 2021, the Ulladulla sewerage testing is now negative 
���� 
A new date will be chosen for this Rotary year. 

Yvonne Young to our members: “Please remember to donate money towards the 
purchase of toiletries kits for the end Trachoma project.  A kit cost $30.00, members can 
direct debit in Rotary's bank account, ref: Trachoma and your name or initials.”  
 


